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Dear Valued Client,

We are  writing  to  inform you  of  the  upcoming  changes  that  we  will
implement on the SWAP charges on our CFDs on Stocks.

The new SWAP-charges will  take effect,  starting from Monday night,  June
3, 2024.

New Swap Charges:

• Long positions: -12%

• Short positions: -8%

This  adjustment  is  part  of  our  ongoing  efforts  to  align  with  market
dynamics  and  provide  you  with  competitive  trading  conditions.

Please adjust your trading strategies accordingly while you review your
account to see how this change may effect you.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, do not hesitate to
contact our support team.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for choosing us as your
trusted trading partner.

Best regards,

FXGlobe Support
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